EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
BANGKOK

No. 107/VI/2023/ATDIKBUD

Bangkok, June 2023

Dr. Thira Thonglur

Director of Mae Jo University
Chumphon Campus
Chumphon

Dear Sir,

| am writing to inform you that H.E. Mr. Rachmat Budiman, Ambassador
Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Indonesia to the Kingdom of
Thailand, is planning to have a working visit to the Southern Provinces on 26 — 28
June 2023. The aim of the visit is to widen engagement with the local authorities and
to have deep knowledge of the local development of the Southern Provinces of
Thailand.

During the visit, Ambassador would also like to visit Mae Jo University,
Chumphon Campus, and want to have a meeting with the Executives of the Mae Jo
University - Chumphon Campus on Wednesday, 28 June 2023, at 13.30 hrs. The
topic of the discussion will touch on, among others, exploring the opportunity for
education cooperation between higher education institutions in Indonesia and the
Mae Jo University - Chumphon Campus.

| would appreciate your kind response on the proposed visit schedule. Any
further technical arrangements should kindly be communicated to Mr. Krissana
Plonghirun on mobile phone no. +66 634077772 or e-mail to
atdikbud.bangkok@kemlu.go.id.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Edycation-and Gulture Attaché
\Csiios”

600-602 Petchburl Road, Rajthevi, Bangkok 10400
Telp. (66-2) 2523135-40 Fax. (66-2) 2551269



